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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



16th November 2017
Dear Parents and Carers
We are holding our annual School Book Fair from 3:10pm until 3:45pm on Tuesday 28th November 2017, Wednesday 29th November 2017 and Thursday 30th November 2017.  A book fair is a good way of encouraging reading and benefits our school by providing books for the classroom and libraries.

There will be books and resources for all ages and interests to buy at the Fair.  It will be held in the KS2 Library, parents are welcome to come through their child’s class door to get to the book fair. 

There will be a £5 voucher given daily, children just need to turn up to the fair to be entered into the draw to win it.  

We hope that as many parents as possible will come and support the event, and that it will be as successful as in previous years.

Look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 
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